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Dear families, 
 
I hope you are well and have had a good week. It's been yet another busy one in school 
particularly for our year 2 children who have completed their end of year SATs. I’d like to say 
a huge well done to all the children who have taken it all in their stride. They have remained 
calm and focused and have tried their very best. They should all be so proud of themselves, 
we certainly are! 
 
It's been lovely to see the children enjoying the glorious sunshine throughout the week. I’ve 
observed lots of outdoor learning taking place ranging from mathematics to science. The 
children are also loving getting outside to take exercise. Several classes have enjoyed 
locality walks where they have been learning about our local history. Long may this sunshine 
continue! 
 
The children have worked hard all year to achieve 100% attendance for their class. I 
promised the first class who achieved this an afternoon with me to enjoy hot chocolate and 
cookies. We were delighted that all the children in Y5/6BH achieved 100% last week so they 
enjoyed their treat yesterday afternoon. It was far too sunny for hot chocolate, so we 
arranged for the ice cream van to visit instead! Take a look at our photographs on social 
media  
 
We continue to work hard to ensure the punctuality and attendance of our children is the 
best that it possibly can be. Please can I remind all families that our doors open at 8.35 and 
close at 8.45am. This allows the children to have a settled start, enjoy some breakfast and 
be prepared for a 9.00am start to lessons. Please can you help us to ensure your children 
arrive on time as late arrival means lost leaning and disruption to classes.  We appreciate 
that there may be the odd occasion where children arrive late. Where this is the case, 
parents will be asked to complete a late arrival slip at the front office. Thank you for your 
understanding and co-operation. 
 
There has been an excitable buzz in the air at Leigh CE this week. The children are in full 
swing preparing for our jubilee celebrations next week. The children will celebrate on Friday 
with lots of fun activities and a garden party lunch. Children are invited to dress in red, 
white and blue. We will be holding a special service in Church with Father Kevin at 9.30am 
on Friday. We would be delighted if you could join us. All families and friends are welcome. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend with your children and take care.  

My best wishes, 
 
Mrs Oxborough  
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